
          
       

 
New Hampshire Orthopaedic Society Fall Meeting 

Wentworth by the Sea, New Castle, NH 
November 9, 2018 

 
 
The meeting was brought to order by President Sean Burns.  
Attending were Sean Burns, Charles Blitzer, Karen Boselli, Thomas King, Brendan 
Higgins, Daniel Pierce, Brian Fisher, Doug Moran, Marc Michaud, Ronald Resnick, 
James Vailas, Lance Warhold and Glen Crawford. 
 
 
There was no correspondence. 
 
Minutes of the previous meeting were approved. 
 
The Treasurers report was given by Joy Potter in the absence of Christopher Gentchos:  

 

a. Balance totals: checking  $7882.09     
         CD 1 $11,533.63 
         CD 2 $  6,974.32 

         CD 3 $10,510.55 
b. CDs are earning 1.23 & 1.24 % 
c. Dues paid to date $11,600.00 

 
 
The Humanitarian Award  was discussed and will do a push to add to current 
nominations. The plan is to give the award again at the May meeting. If you have 
someone you think is deserving of the Humanitarian Award, please complete the form 
at Typeform.com or download one from NHOrthos.com 
 
 
New members approved: Ida Gitajn – Lebanon, Alexander Orem – Lebanon, Michael 
Torchia – Lebanon, Gary Fleischer – Londonderry, Jean Langevin – Franconia, Joshua 
Pietka – Salem, Jonathan Mack – Manchester, Kevin McGuire – Lebanon, Brendan 
Higgins – Concord 
 

There was discussion of where to have the next meeting and whether the Orthopaedic 
Society wanted to have it’s CME program at the same location as the NH Medical 
Society meeting. It was voted to run concurrent sessions on Friday November 15, 2019 
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at the Mount Washington Hotel in Bretton Woods. The spring meeting will be held on 
May 8th. Joy will look at some of the suggested locations and see what is available. 
 

Dr Sinkov’s leaving created an opening in leadership positions. Dr Burns moved up to 
president and David Jevsevar volunteered to stepped into the VP position. Marc 
Michaud is serving in the At Large position. Glen Crawford agreed to stay on as 
“Immediate Past President” to fill in for Dr Sinkov.  
 

 
Office 2018 City 
President Sean Burns Concord 
VP David Jevsevar Lebanon 
Treasurer Christopher E. Gentchos Concord 
Councilor Anthony Mollano Concord 
IMM PP Glen Crawford Portsmouth 
At Large Benjamin Thompson Exeter 
At Large Marc Michaud Bedford 

 

 
 
. 
The question of Physician Assistants as members was discussed. Dr Jevsevar reported 
that the AAOS does allow PA members but they are not allowed to vote. This is an item 
that would require a bylaws change to allow for a different type of member. The board 
will discuss and notice of intent to discuss will be sent out at least 30 days prior to the 
fall meeting.  
 
 


